
 

CAREER AWARENESS PROGRAMME 

AT  

NAGAON G.N.D.G. COMMERCE COLLEGE 
 

The Guwahati (North Eastern) Chapter of Eastern India Regional Council (EIRC) of the Institute of 

Company Secretaries of India (ICSI) conducted a Career Awareness Programme in collaboration with the 

Department of Finance at Nagaon GNDG Commerce College on Thursday, 4th September, 2025. 

Resource Person CS Anshuman Baruah Alumnus of this college and immediate former Chairman 

Guwahati (NE) Chapter of EIRC of the ICSI and Mr. Hemanta Das, Office Assistant and Co-ordinator, 

Guwahati (NE) Chapter of EIRC of the ICSI visited our college on 4th September, 2025 and delivered a 

presentation on Career Prospects of a company secretary ship profession to the students. 

The session was very effective and beneficial to the students participating in the Programme. The 

programme was of overwhelming response. Around 250 students attended the Programme.  

The Programme was inaugurated by Dr. Kalpendra Das, HoD, Department of Finance, Nagaon 

G.N.D.G. Commerce College. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   


